From:
 David McKinstry

 Sent:
 13 July 2022 15:23

To: 'Liz Young'; Kate Henry; Paul Brailsford

Cc: Bethany Cullen

Subject: RE: BELSIZE PARK - HOWITT CLOSE - DESIGN WORKSHOP OUTPUT [FREETHS-

ACTIVE.FID2347910]

Dear Liz,

Apologies for not being in touch sooner.

Bethany Cullen has looked at the latest proposal and has replied to Kate and me on this earlier this week.

It is suggested that if we do recommend approval, we attach a condition for a sample panel of materials to ensure we are happy with the quality of the workmanship etc. We also suggest the submission of more detailed section drawings etc. so we can fully understand the depth of window reveals etc. Beth has also mentioned that she is unsure about how successful the proposed downpipes on the extension are in relation to the composition as a whole, but that is presumably something which can be discussed without too much complexity arising.

Therefore I believe I am correct in saying that the revised proposal can be supported.

Kind regards,

David

David McKinstry Planning Officer (Conservation) Supporting Communities London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 1204 Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

We're proud to be ranked the highest loca authority in Stonewall's Top 100 Employer List for LGBTQ+ people 2022





The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Liz Young

Sent: 13 July 2022 14:52

To: Kate Henry < Kate. Henry@camden.gov.uk>; Paul Brailsford

<David.McKinstry@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: BELSIZE PARK - HOWITT CLOSE - DESIGN WORKSHOP OUTPUT [FREETHS-ACTIVE.FID2347910]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear David,

Following Kate's email last week I understand that she is on leave, and that you were happy to be a point of contact re. the application at Belsize Park.

I wondered whether there was any update on this scheme and whether officers are in a position to confirm that they support the revised proposal.

Look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Liz

Liz Young Senior Associate

T: F: M Freeths LLP
Cumberland Court, 80 Mount Street







For a comprehensive range of quidance on Coronavirus in a number of key areas, please visit our Coronavirus Exchange (www.freeths.co.uk/coronavirus)

Legal 500 Guide 2022: 'Top Tier' in 23 categories | 112 'Recommended' Lawyers | 27 'Elite Leading Lawyers'

Chambers UK Guide 2022: 'Ranked' in 41 categories | 71 Lawyers 'Leaders in the field'

To see our additional awards, please click here

Please read our Data Protection Privacy Notice at www.freeths.co.uk

Please be aware of the increasing risk of cybercrime and online fraud. If you ever receive an email stating a change in bank account details purporting to be from Freeths LLP, do not send any funds to the account and contact us immediately. We will never send you an email telling you that we have changed our bank account details.

Freeths LLP is a limited liability partnership, registered in England and Wales, Partnership number OC304688, Registered Office, 80 Mount Street, Nottingham NG1 6HH. We are authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority. You can find a copy of the SRA Handbook, which includes the SRA Code of Conduct at www.sra.org.uk/handbook You can inspect a list of the names of the members of Freeths LLP at our registered office during normal business hours. This message is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you have received this in error, please delete this message and let us know by emailing Postmaster@freeths.co.uk telephoning us on +44 (0)115 936 9369. Freeths LLP does not accept the service of documents by email unless by prior

From: Kate Henry < Kate. Henry@camden.gov.uk >

Sent: 08 July 2022 11:29

To: Paul Brailsford ; David McKinstry < David. McKinstry@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Liz Young ·

Subject: RE: BELSIZE PARK - HOWITT CLOSE - DESIGN WORKSHOP OUTPUT [FREETHS-ACTIVE.FID2347910]

Dear Paul,

I am hoping to come back to you today on this, once I've heard from Beth. I'm away next week so if I don't email today, David is happy to contact you instead on my behalf.

Kate

Kate Henry Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Paul Brailsford

Sent: 05 July 2022 15:16

To: Kate Henry < Kate. Henry@camden.gov.uk >; David McKinstry < David. McKinstry@camden.gov.uk >

Cc: Bethany Cullen < Bethany.Cullen@camden.gov.uk >; Liz Young

Subject: BELSIZE PARK - HOWITT CLOSE - DESIGN WORKSHOP OUTPUT [FREETHS-ACTIVE.FID2347910]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Kate/David

I refer to my email dated 13 June (copy attached which includes scheme options etc) and the associated discussion at the workshop session on 14 June.

Further to discussion in the workshop session I attach a revised 3D view which demonstrates that Bubble Architects have been able to refine the stair core and reduce the parapet over the main entrance. I also attach the corresponding section.

I have a meeting with our client at 4pm tomorrow to review next steps and it would be ideal if you could confirm that the proposal can be supported by Officer's. Certainly that was how we concluded the meeting on 14 June, albeit subject to sign off from Bethany.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards Paul

Paul Brailsford

Member and National Head of Planning and Environment





Freeths LLP Cumberland Court, 80 Mount Street Nottingham NG1 6HH







For a comprehensive range of guidance on Coronavirus in a number of key areas, please visit our Coronavirus Exchange (www.freeths.co.uk/coronavirus)

Legal 500 Guide 2022: Top Tier' in 23 categories | 112 'Recommended' Lawyers | 27 'Elite Leading Lawyers' Chambers UK Guide 2022: 'Ranked' in 41 categories | 71 Lawyers 'Leaders in the field'

To see our additional awards, please click here

Please read our Data Protection Privacy Notice at www.freeths.co.uk

Please be aware of the increasing risk of cybercrime and online fraud. If you ever receive an email stating a change in bank account details purporting to be from Freeths LLP, do not send any funds to the account and contact us immediately. We will never send you an email telling you that we have changed our bank account details.

Freeths LLP is a limited liability partnership, registered in England and Wales, Partnership number OC304688. Registered Office, 80 Mount Street, Nottingham NG1 6HH. We are authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority. You can find a copy of the SRA Handbook, which includes the SRA Code of Conduct at www.sra.org.uk/handbook You can inspect a list of the names of the members of Freeths LLP at our registered office during normal business hours. This message is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you have received this in error, please delete this message and let us know by emailing postmaster@freeths.co.uk telephoning us on +44 (0)115 936 9369. Freeths LLP does not accept the service of documents by email unless by prior agreement.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.